

Bob Ferguson ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division 1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW • PO Box 40128 • Olympia WA 98504-0128 • (360) 664-1183

Via Electronic and United States Mail

February 5, 2015

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Newaukum Water Systems Penalty Assessments

Dockets UW-144112 and UW-150045

Dear Mr. King:

I am writing to inform the Commission that the parties in the above-noted dockets have reached a full settlement resolving all issues. The parties request the Commission suspend the brief adjudicative proceeding currently scheduled for February 11, 2015.

The parties will present a finalized settlement agreement and narrative as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

BRETT P. SHEARER Assistant Attorney General

BPS:klg cc: Parties